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IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR
POLMED'’S DIABETIC MEMBERS

Dear Member,

POLMED understands the importance of managing diabetes with
the highest level of care and attention. We are dedicated to
ensuring that our members have access to the best resources and
support for this condition. As part of this commitment, POLMED is
collaborating with the University of the Northwest on an important
research study to find the most effective approaches to managing diabetes.

This study aims to investigate new strategies and tools that can support diabetic individuals achieve
better health outcomes. As a POLMED member with diabetes, you may be invited to participate in this
study. If you are selected to take part, the research team from the University of the Northwest will
provide you with comprehensive information about the study, its goals, and what participation
involves.

While we encourage your involvement in this valuable initiative, please remember that participation is
voluntary. Your choice to participate or not will not affect your membership or the support you receive
from POLMED.

We are committed to empowering our members with better health options, and this partnership
is an important step in that journey. Thank you for being a part of POLMED, and we appreciate
your consideration of this opportunity to contribute to advancements in diabetic care.

Sincerely,

Ms Neo Khauoe
Principal Officer: POLMED




